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About Aspire Global

Aspire Global is a Business to Business (“B2B”) service provider for the online gaming market and offers its B2B partners a full-service
solution for launching and operating online casinos. In addition, Aspire Global holds several local gaming licenses enabling its partners to fulfill
their full potential. With more than ten years of operational experience in managing casino networks and developing in-house proprietary
technology, Aspire Global offers an online gaming solution which ensures that every aspect of partners’ casinos, from regulation and
compliance to payment processing, risk management, CRM, support and player value optimisation, runs as efficiently and effectively as
possible, allowing the operators to fully focus on marketing their online casino brand and generating traffic to the casino. In addition to Aspire
Global’s B2B service offering, the Company operates several proprietary casino brands, such as Karamba and Hopa, based on the same
operational setup and technical platform that is offered to partners.

Advisors

Pareto Securities is acting as Global Coordinator and Sole Bookrunner in connection with the Offering. Baker McKenzie is legal advisor to the
Company as to Swedish Law. Herzog Fox Neeman is legal advisor to the Company as to Israeli law and regulatory matters. WH Partners are
legal advisors to the Company as to Maltese law. Roschier is legal advisor to Pareto Securities.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

This announcement is not an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy any securities issued by Aspire Global plc in any jurisdiction where
such offer or sale would be unlawful.

This announcement and the information contained herein is not for distribution in or into the United States, Australia, Canada, Japan, Israel or
any other jurisdiction in which such distribution would be unlawful or would require registration or other measures. The securities referred to in
this announcement have not been and will not be registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “Securities Act”), and
accordingly may not be offered or sold in the United States absent registration or an exemption from the registration requirements of the
Securities Act and in accordance with applicable U.S. state securities laws. The Company does not intend to register any offering in the United
States or to conduct a public offering of securities in the United States.

In any EEA Member State, other than Sweden, that has implemented Directive 2003/71/EC as amended (together with any applicable
implementing measures in any member State, the “Prospectus Directive”), this communication is only addressed to and is only directed at
qualified investors in that Member State within the meaning of the Prospectus Directive.

In the United Kingdom, this announcement and the information that this announcement contains is only directed at persons in the United
Kingdom that are (i) investment professionals falling within Article 19(5) of the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (Financial Promotion)
Order 2005, as amended (the “Order”) or (ii) high net worth entities, and other persons to whom this announcement may lawfully be
communicated, falling within Article 49(2)(a) to (d) of the Order (all such persons together being referred to as “Relevant Persons”). This
communication must not be acted on or relied on by persons who are not Relevant Persons. Any investment or investment activity to which this
communication relates is available only to Relevant Persons and will be engaged in only with Relevant Persons. Persons distributing this
communication must satisfy themselves that it is lawful to do so.

Any offering of the securities referred to in this announcement will be made by means of a prospectus. This announcement is not a prospectus
for the purposes of the Prospectus Directive. A prospectus prepared in accordance with the Prospectus Directive will be published and held
available at www.aspireglobal.com. Investors should not subscribe for any securities referred to in this announcement except on the basis of
information contained in the aforementioned prospectus.

Certain matters discussed in this announcement may constitute forward-looking statements. Forward looking statements are statements that
are not historical facts and may be identified by words such as “believe”, “expect”, “anticipate”, “intends”, “estimate”, “will”, “may”, "continue",
“should” and similar expressions. The forward-looking statements in this release are based upon various assumptions, many of which are
based, in turn, upon further assumptions. Although the Company believes that these assumptions were reasonable when made, these
assumptions are inherently subject to significant known and unknown risks, uncertainties, contingencies and other important factors which are
difficult or impossible to predict and are beyond its control. Such risks, uncertainties, contingencies and other important factors could cause
actual events to differ materially from the expectations expressed or implied in this release by such forward-looking statements. The



actual events to differ materially from the expectations expressed or implied in this release by such forward-looking statements. The
information, opinions and forward-looking statements contained in this announcement speak only as at its date, and are subject to change
without notice.

In connection with the offer or sale of securities referred to herein, the Global Coordinator may overallot securities/conduct stabilisation or
effect transactions with a view to supporting the market price of the securities at a level higher than that which might otherwise prevail. Any
stabilisation action or over-allotment will be conducted by the Global Coordinator in accordance with all applicable laws and rules.


